
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Trip to Bristol Zoo to study Animal Behaviour, Thursday 18th July

Dear Parent / Carer

Please find below a link to a letter from Mrs Zurick regarding the forthcoming trip to Bristol Zoo. The students will
receive paper copies of this letter following their examinations.

This email has an attachment - click here to open

Yours faithfully

Kate Morgan, Assistant Educational Visits Coordinator, km@strs.org.uk

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk

This email was sent to letters@strs.org.uk, because you have signed up with STRS.
If you wish to unsubscribe, click here.

This message may contain information and/or data that is confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) only. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that any use, publication, reproduction or dissemination is strictly prohibited and may violate certain laws.
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by return e-mail and destroy this and all copies of this message and/or data.
Sir Thomas Rich's School is a limited company registered in England with company number: 7331954
Registered Office: Sir Thomas Rich's School, Oakleaze, Longlevens, Gloucester, GL2 0LF
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